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9 September 2010 

 

ACCC DECISION REGARDING THE NAB AND AXA SA PROPOSAL  
 
AXA Asia Pacific Holdings Limited (AXA APH) notes the announcement by the Australian 
Competition and Consumer Commission (ACCC) that the undertakings proposed by National 
Australia Bank Limited (NAB), together with AXA APH, do not address the ACCC’s concerns 
regarding NAB’s proposal to acquire the Australian and New Zealand businesses of AXA 
APH and the ACCC continues to oppose the proposal.  
 
The Independent Directors also note NAB and AXA SA are considering the implications of 
this decision on their proposal to acquire AXA APH and divest AXA APH’s Asian businesses 
to AXA SA. 
 
 
Further information 
 
For Institutional Investors 
Melissa Heyhoe 
Group Manager – Investor Relations and Performance Reporting 
Ph: +61-(0)3 8688 3744 
M: +61-(0)421 333 582 
 
For Retail Investors 
Computershare Investor Services 
Ph: 1300 157 263 or +61-(0)3 9415 4689 
 
For Media 
Francine McMullen 
Group Manager – Strategic Communications 
Ph: +61-(0)3 8688 4985 
M: +61-(0)412 223 485 
 


